Village of Deposit Planning Bd. Mtg.

May 8, 2024

Attendees: Sarah Evans, Mike Musante, Gail Musante, Peter Carson, and Shelley Johnson were present from the board.

The regular Mtg. was called to order at 7:08 pm by Sarah Evans. She declared a quorum.

Sarah asked if the board members had a chance to review the minutes from the March meeting. A motion was made by Peter to approve the March minutes as amended; Mike seconded; all approved. The approved March minutes will be submitted to the Village Clerk by the Planning Board secretary.

Old Business:

- Sarah noted that we have not yet heard from Mr. Dattolo regarding the variance for building a tourist cabin behind BC Pizza, so this application is on hold.
- An informal discussion was held regarding actions that could be coming before the planning board in the next couple of months.

New Business:

• There was no new business.

Next meeting will be on Wednesday, June 12, at 7:00.

Sarah asked for a motion to adjourn at 7:58 pm. Mike made the motion, and Pete seconded. All approved.

Respectfully submitted,

Gail Musante Recording Secretary